




You don't often get email from katherine@wenatcheelaw.com. Learn why this is important

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Proposed Changes to Washington Supreme Court Public Defense Standards.
Date: Friday, October 25, 2024 1:55:43 PM
Attachments: correspondence-ltr to WSSC-10.25.24.pdf

 
 

From: Katherine Eyestone <Katherine@wenatcheelaw.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 1:52 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Andy Kottkamp <andy@wenatcheelaw.com>
Subject: Proposed Changes to Washington Supreme Court Public Defense Standards.
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good afternoon,
 
Attached please find the copy of a letter from the partners at the law office of Kottkamp, Yedinak
& Esworthy, PLLC in Wenatchee, Washington.
A hard copy will follow by mail.
 
Thank you,
 

Katherine Eyestone

Paralegal to Andrew L. Kottkamp

 

Kottkamp, Yedinak & Esworthy P.L.L.C.

435 Orondo Ave.

P.O. Box 1667

Wenatchee, WA 98801

(509) 667-8667

www.wenatcheelaw.com
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Confidentiality Notice:  The information contained in this email and any accompanying attachment(s) is intended only for
the use of the intended recipient and may be confidential and/or privileged.  If any reader of this communication is not
the intended recipient, unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited, and may be unlawful.  If you have
received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email, and delete the original
message and all copies from your system.  Thank you.

 


